COPY OF AIR LETTER

LTOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

21, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Enclosure 12th February, 1958.

sn(sS)

RNC Dear Sir,

Steamer "MUSHTARI"

I acknowledge your letter of the 30th
January and forward herewith for transmlssion
to the Owners a letter which has been addressed
to them on the subject of thls vessel's equlp-
mente.

Provided you are in agreement with the state-
ment that there are no facllitles at Karachi,
there will be no objection to the Owners exhibiting
this lstter to the Government Department.
Alternatively the figure "1" will be deleted
from the class, but 1t will still be necessary
for you to furnish as soon as possible the present
minimum mean diameter of each length of chaln
cable on board, and to confirm that from your
examination the chaln cable 1s all in good
condition.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.
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J.R.P. Conolly, Esgu,
KARACHI.




